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WE HAVE THE POWER TO BUILD HEALTHY COMMUNITIES FOR THE NEXT GENERATION


Action Team Report – Environment
Month: Sept 2015			Submitted by: Gustavo Aguirre Co-Chair		
Brief Summary of the Action Team Meeting and Work (200 words or fewer)
Include any highlights/accomplishments, or challenges. 
	In our September environmental action team meeting, we (organizations) updated on all the work around community reporting, policy work around funding and water, community outreach and organizing among other work in South Kern. One big update worth highlighting is the Active Transportation Plan funding for Lamont. Lamont placed high enough to possibly be awarded over a million dollars for sidewalks and bike lanes starting this year 2015. This effort was championed by organizations in South Kern’s BCH action team. Organizations like Leadership Council and California Walks were among some of the lead organizations who rallied community members to engage in public participation and make their voices heard. Thanks to that, physical change will soon be visible.  				
													
Findings or needs related to Communications or Evaluation/Learning
													
	2015 Result
	Summary of Work and Progress
Include number new/total and details about progress of work

	Support twenty South Kern residents in monitoring local environment conditions and reporting on environmental hazards, (e.g., KEEN, Bucket Brigade).
	Action team members have engaged the community in efforts to report possible violations in South Kern and report them to community based reporting networks. Other action team members embarked on a mission to get community members to pressure their elected agencies to apply for funding in their regions.  

	Support twenty South Kern residents and partners in advocating for improved policies and enforcement at the county, regional and state level that will create a healthy environment.  
	In Lamont, action team members lead an effort to rally residents to advocate their elected officials on pools of funding to would benefit their communities. Through those efforts, Lamont placed in a position where over a million dollars are open for projects such as sidewalks and bike lanes throughout Lamont.  

	Advocate at the local, county and state level for funding and implementation of at least 3 major water/sewer infrastructure improvements in South Kern.
	In Lamont, residents were organized around an effort that lead to success around future construction on water drainage through the building of sidewalks. Other projects led by the action team included the installation of water filters at schools and other locations and water stations across South Kern. 

	Support residents and community partners in advocating for and implementing immediate drinking water solutions in at least 25 community settings such as schools or parks.
	In South Kern, action team members focused work around the implementation of point of use water filters in locations like schools and other locations. Other projects included installations of water stations free for the community.    

	Support residents and decision-makers in local communities in implementing health-promoting land-use policies that have been created, (e.g., general and regional land-use plans).
	As stated above, the victory of the million dollar ATP funds going to Lamont is an example of support work the action team has done in south Kern. 


Please attach a copy of the meeting sign-in sheet.
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